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Great success of Farewell Party

Our annual event, the Farewell Party 2013 took place on December 14th. 121 MISHOP
members & foreign citizens joined the event. We all enjoyed international interactions
with delicious food kindly made by the members. Bingo and “Janken”(Paper, rock &
scissors) game, made the party more exciting!

Our MISHOP friends from France, ltaly, United States, Congo, Mali, China and Taiwan
introduced themselves in Japanese using a microphone. It was really good to listen to
their talks and we appreciate their cooperation !

We received some compliments from the participants, so let us introduce some of
them.

Joseph (Congo): This is my third time visiting the party. More people participated this
year and it was really enjoyable.

Cho (China): The food was delicious and | enjoyed the games.

Keith (U.S.A.): Really enjoyed talking to people of different nationalities.

Emi(Japan): Enjoyed talking to people in an international and relaxing atmosphere.
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The special event with Mitaka City residents and the university

exchange students

A Special Gathering for Mitaka City residents at the University of Tokyo International

Student Residence Hall, was held on December 7th.

At first, Professor Hirono Yoshiyuki gave us a lecture “Science and Technology, Risk

and Communication”, and then it was followed by a fun party time, with beautiful

piano music played by one of the students.

Residents of Mitaka City and the exchange students enjoyed this event together. The

~ residence hall was surrounded by Gingo trees and the color of the leaves was bright
yellow. We were impressed by the scenery of the place, the contrast of the blue sky

seen through the yellow Gingo leaves.
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New voluntary PR staffs Wanted! CEICIED LTS Z’jﬂ’% % LTwEys

A Happy new year ! We hope you are enjoying reading “MISHOP’s events report”

We are looking for voluntary participants who willingly introduce MISHOP’s activities which we issue pediodically.

to visitors and also hold member recruitment at seasonal festivals held by community MISHOP’s PR members will visit every event, so please let us know your opinions or
centers in their districts. MISHOP has been attending those festivals at seven districts requests any time. We are always recruiting new members, too.
in spring or autumn for two successive dates on weekend from this year. Please let If you are interested in MISHOP’s PR activities, you are most welcome !
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